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The Around Ireland Rally
Sat 30th August - Sun 7th September

We will sail over from
Holyhead to Dublin on
the 30th of August
2008, travel clockwise
around the whole island
over the course of a
week, attend the
Kilbroney Show at
Rostrevor, and sail back
from Dun Laoghaire on
Sunday the 7th of
September. Some of
the places we plan to
visit along the way
include: Kilkenny,
Blarney, Cork, Mizen
Head, the Dingle
Peninsula, the Burren,
the Cliffs of Moher,
Galway, Donegal, Malin
Head, the Giant's

Causeway, Belfast, the
Mourne Mountains, and
Dublin city.

We expect to cover an
average of about 200
miles per day by a
relaxed scenic route,
stopping to see ancient
monuments and natural
beauty spots along the
way. In the evenings we
intend to visit live music
venues near to our
accommodation. This
will be a fun and
relaxing holiday,
travelling around a
beautiful land, meeting
interesting people, and
enjoying the experience
of using your classic car
the way it was meant to
be used. In the Morris
Minor's 60th anniversary
year, why not take your
car on an adventure to
remember?
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There is no fee to take
part in the rally; you
simply have to pay your
own expenses (mainly
the ferry, petrol, food,
and accommodation).
We have obtained
discounted ferry rates on
the Stena Line ferry from
Holyhead. Some of us
will be staying in Youth
Hostels to keep costs
down while others in the
party will be staying in
B&Bs. All you need is a
Morris Minor that can
manage 1500 miles or so
over the course of a
week (easy!).

If you are interested in
taking part or just want
more details call Alex on
01282 423668, email
alex@alexholden.net or
write to Alex Holden,
426 Rossendale Road,
Burnley, Lancashire,
BB11 5HN, UK.

\/’\//

Y/ EO 2008

Land's End to Orkney via John O' Groats
Sunday 3rd - Sunday 10th August 2008

The LEO Morris Minor rally is returning for a second year,
polished and improved with a more scenic route and extra
places to visit along the way. All of the people who took part in
the first run last year enjoyed it so much that they are doing it
again, and several new participants have come forward.
Starting from Land's End we will visit Lizard Point, Crich
Tramway Museum, Beamish Museum, Gretna Green, Fort
William, Loch Ness, Dunnet Head, and John O' Groats, then
take the ferry from Scrabster to Stromness, do some

sightseeing around the islands, and attend the Orkney Vintage
Club Rally. The route will mostly avoid motorways. We have
obtained sponsorship for the ferry crossing to reduce the cost.
For further information please telephone Bill Hewlett on 01844
279456, email him at w.hewlett@btinternet.com or take part
in the online discussion at http://short.zen.co.uk/?id=al8




